                    FORNHAM ALL SAINTS PARISH COUNCIL
Please note: due to the current Covid-19 Coronavirus situation, the Parish Council will meet virtually via Zoom as permitted in The Local Authorities and Police Crime Panels (Coronavirus) (Flexibility of Local Authority and Police and Crime Meetings) (England and Wales) Regulations 2020
Meeting of the Parish Council held online on Tuesday 26 May 2020 at 6.00pm
      MINUTES
1. ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN 							
Proposed by Cllr Enid Gathercole and seconded by Cllr Jill Mahew that Cllr Liz Hodder be elected Chairman of Fornham Parish Council – unanimous.

2. ELECTION OF VICE-CHAIRMAN								Proposed by Cllr Jill Mahew and seconded by Cllr Paul Purnell that Cllr Enid Gathercole be   
  elected Vice-Chairman of Fornham All Saints Parish Council – unanimous.

3. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE
All present.
4.	DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST                                                                                                                  None received.
5.	PARISH COUNCIL BANK ACCOUNTS                                 			              		       Unanimously agreed Cllr Jill Mahew be appointed the third signatory on all Parish Council bank          accounts.
6.	RESIGNATIONS 
	Following their resignations, it was unanimously agreed appreciation gifts for both Cllr Howard Quayle and Cllr Bernard Grimshaw be purchased. The Parish Council to contribute £50, the balance from personal donations from Councillors.
     
Due to the resignation of Cllr Howard Quayle, Cllr Bernard Grimshaw, Cllr Jonathon Hart there are three vacancies on Fornham All Saints Parish Council. For further information please contact the Parish Clerk on 07545783987 or email eastell19@yahoo.co.uk 



 
